This week I mainly worked on the writing of the decoupling paper. So far I have finished the first draft of the paper. I am working following things:
1. Polishing the writing;

2. Investigating other possibility to expand the model to wider applicable case: such as

a) Non-uniform cross-section 

b) Non-uniform drivers and receivers

So far, I have not got positive results in these directions.

